```
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Andrea Semper < >
> Sent: Friday, July 5, 2024 1:27 PM
> To: COA <<u>coa@brampton.ca</u>>
> Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0219
```

> Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

>

> Reviewing the plan I must object to this plan. This area and these properties are too small for the volume of people recent owners in this neighbourhood are bringing in. All tenants seem to have multiple vehicles and I have people from that house ask me if they could pay me to use my driveway to park their vehicle. The homes in the neighborhood used to be well maintained and loved but now they are occupied by transient renters. This neighborhood is no longer a desirable neighborhood for families who care for their homes. For these reasons I adamantly object to making a single family bungalow into a concrete quadplex.

> >

You have my permission to post my correspondence. Contact information: Andrea Semper 14 Epsom Downs Dr. Brampton ON L6T1Y8

Regards, Andrea